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NOTICE: Seattle WA and Portland OR Weather Conditions

Dear Business Partner,

Starting this moming through Friday night we are under a winter storm watch. The current
prediction is lce Rain starting in Portland OR around 4:00 PM and will move North and
impacting Seattle WA around midnight.

This weather will severely impact our Linehaul operation, between Portland, OR Seattle,
WA, and Vancouver B.C..

We take the safety of our Staff and Drivers very seriously and will do our best to minimize
the impact to our Customers.

We will suspend all our Linehaul operation starting effective 4:00 PM today December 22,
2022.

We will continue to update you over the course of the next several days if we will resume
Linehaul Operations.
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